OFFICE OF THE WASHINGTON STATE LIQUOR CONTROL BOARD Board Meeting /January 24, 2007

The regular meeting of the Washington State Liquor Control Board was called to order at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, January 24, 2007 in the Boardroom, 3000 Pacific Avenue S.E., Olympia, Washington, by Board Chairman Lorraine Lee. Board Member Ruthann Kurose was present and Board Member Roger Hoen was absent. Tony Kim, Administrative Assistant to the Board summarized the minutes.

Information Technology System Division – Wide Area Network (WAN) Recognition Randy Simmons, Director

Mr. Simmons recognized the following individuals for their dedicated Service:

- Nick Enfantino, WAN Project Manager
- Mike Palizzi
- Roxie Studer-Eldred
- Jim Goodman
- Cathy Herness
- Tim Suttle
- Russ Kalista
- Jason McKinney
- Jen Hilt
- Leslie Halstrom
- Jim Dotson
- Raynell McQuillion
- Aric Norton
- Doug Silberman
- Coe Hicks
- Sue Sandifer
- Curt Preston
- Dave Burke
- Bonnie Jubb
- Erin LeRoy
- Cheri Kegley
- Thuy Vu
- Ann Sharp
- Phil Davis

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m.

Lorraine Lee

Chairman

Ruthann Kurose

Board Member

Roger Hoen

Board Member